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Dr. Ho has been a longtime supporter and friend of HKIA ever since she was in training. After completing her 
undergraduate training at CUHK, she continued her training in internal medicine and respiratory medicine at 
the Prince of Wales hospital. She then moved to her present post at the Alice Ho Miu Ling Nethersole Hospital.

She showed great interest in research and education in the field of respiratory medicine and allergy ever since 
her early stage of training when she worked closely with Dr Christopher Lai. Despite her busy clinical service 
and personal commitments, she has held various positions within the HKIA. Most importantly, she has been 
one of the longest serving Honorary Treasurers ensuing the financial health of our Institute. In addition to her 
participation in various research projects, she has also been a regular contributor to our e-newsletter. She has 
also participated actively in the program committee of many of our allergy conventions ensuring that we have 
a balanced program catering to the needs of practitioners and researchers alike.

Her dedication to the service to her patients, her perpetual support of the development of the specialty, and 
her contribution to the running of the Institute made her a role model for our younger generation.

We are very proud to have Dr Ho onboard with our journey and she is well deserved to have the Award of 
Lifetime Distinguished Service to the Hong Kong Institute of Allergy.
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